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Monday 8 May

School Closed

Coronation Bank Holiday

Wednesday 10 May

PTA Meeting 5:45pm

Portakabin, all welcome

Friday 19 May

Eco Day

Friday 26 May 2023

Last day of half term

Wellbeing Day

Breakfast Club
We have an increasing number of 
outstanding payments. Breakfast 
club is 50p per day. Payment is not 
required on days your child does not 
attend. Payment for days attended 
should be made on that day or in 
advance. A number of reminders 
have been sent home. If payments 
are not made your child may lose 
their place at breakfast club.

5th May 2023

A note from the Headteacher
We have celebrated the forthcoming coronation of King Charles III in style today with all of
our pupils wearing red, white and blue to mark the occasion.  Creative activities have been 
taking place across school, some of which are pictured below.  The PTA has given all children 
and staff a commemorative keepsake pin badge to mark the event, which is a lovely gesture.  
The lunchtime Coronation Party Dinner was a success, so thank you to the kitchen staff for 
their hard work.  The Eco Committee’s Coronation Garden Plan has also come to fruition.  
After receiving a number of ideas, displayed in the school corridor, Year 5 prepared the 
groundwork and every child in school was invited to plant a single plant today in our new 
flowerbed designed in the shape of the Union flag.  Under normal circumstances, we 
wouldn’t wish for rain on a Bank Holiday, but maybe a little to water our plants.  Whatever 
the weather, enjoy your Bank Holiday Weekend on this historic occasion.
Lara Beaumont, Headteacher

Music Lessons 23/24
We have places available in the 
School’s woodwind music groups 
from September 2023 for year 
groups 2 to 5.
If your son/daughter might be 
interested in receiving music tuition 
in school from September then 
please let the office know by 
Tuesday 9 May.

PE KITS MUST BE PROVIDED
PE is a legal requirement in school and 
pupils must have the following items for PE:
• Pumps • Shorts (black)
• T shirt (white) • Leggings (black)
• Tracksuit and trainers (outdoor)
Kits can remain in school all half term.

Eco Council

Weekly Tip –

Keep Calm 

and switch 

off!
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